
Dear Families of Hempstalls, 

We have had an excellent week at Hempstalls! On Tuesday, we engaged in our monthly retrieval day, a valuable
opportunity to revisit past learning across all year groups. Our retrieval books, which will be given to our children
upon leaving us in Year 6, celebrate our curriculum for Champions.

Our focus this week was on the British Value of Rule of Law, particularly relating to behaviour at Hempstalls. Our
upcoming gold behaviour prize, a trip to VUE Cinema and Dimensions later in the summer term, awaits those who
continue to strive for excellence. Equally well done to our children collecting stickers daily on their bookmarks and
exchanging them for school prizes.

A special mention goes out to our talented dancers this week. Our children from Year 4, 5, and 6 showcased their
skills at The Repertory Theatre in the dance show led by our dance teacher Beth. It was heartening to see many other
Champion present and past Hempstalls children from EYFS, KS1, and KS2 participating in multiple routines and
supporting each other on stage and back stage. We are immensely proud of them all!

Wishing you a delightful bank holiday weekend, and we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, May 7th.

Warm Regards,
Miss A Bell
Headteacher
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A fantastic week in Reception! This week our text has
been The Amazing Lifecycle of Plants by Kay

Barnham. We have been continuing are learning
around the life cycle of plants. Our cress seeds are
growing fast too! In phonics we have been reading
CCVCC (Consonant-Consonant-Vowel-Consonant-

Consonant) words. In Maths we have been exploring
first, then, now stories. The children have been

absolute superstars.

National Bee Day 20th May – Please come to
school dressed as a Bee! 

 
Special person Forest School workshop to

celebrate Father’s Day:
9:15am – 10:15am Busy Bees. 

10:30am – 11:30am Magic Stars

Please book on arbour £1 donation please. One
adult per child. 

Please can your child bring in a plastic bag and 4
sticks about the length of an A4 piece of paper. 

Suncream - As the weather is warming up, please
send your child to school with a named bottle of
sun cream. Please ensure that the cream is NUT

FREE - certain types of NIVEA contain coconut oil.
We are a NUT FREE school.

Please remember to label all children's
belongings and water bottles. Also the
warmer weather is approaching can we

ask for a £1 contribution towards
school suncream, otherwise please
provide your own sun cream clearly
labelled which will stay in school. (

Just no Nivea Please as this can
contain nut oil)

Thank you, Team Cubs. 

This week in Cubs, we have continued
with our story ' Peep inside the garden'.
We have enjoyed finger painting lots of
different bugs exploring with different

brushes and other tools, talking about the
colours and names. The children have

particularly enjoyed making snail
cinnamon swirls linking to our story.

We have had a fantastic week, our story
this week has been The Very Hungry
Caterpillar by Eric Carle. We were so

excited to receive a special delivery, our
very own caterpillars. We are learning

about the life cycle of a caterpillar and will
be watching ours turn into beautiful

butterflies. In phonics this week we have
been using our super listening skills to
play blending action games. We have

enjoyed exploring 2D shapes in provision
and practising our scissor skills in the

creative area. 

Swimming next week - Mrs Thompson's
group - green, blue and red team. 

NURSERY
RECEPTION

Hempstalls Primary School 
COME AS YOU ARE AND LEAVE AS A CHAMPION

office@hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk www.hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk.01782 950082

3RD MAY 2024

CUBS

TERM DATES

Monday 6th May - Bank Holiday
Friday 24th May - Finish for half term

Monday 3rd June - Inset day
Tuesday 4th May - Return to school

Please can you check your child’s hair
as we have had a few cases of headlice

and treat if necessary, Thank you.

https://thecreativelearningpartn301-my.sharepoint.com/personal/lkabir1_hempstalls_staffs_sch_uk/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?view=1


We have seen an increase in the amount of
chocolate, crisps, and sweets in children's lunch
boxes. In order for us to promote healthy eating

and wellbeing with the children, please send
your child with a maximum of TWO treats to eat

after their sandwiches. 
Thank you for your continued support. 

Your trash is our treasure! 

At Hempstalls, in the EYFS Department we are in the process of developing our learning environments. We are
eager to gather wooden, natural & real resources for our classroom that will enhance learning and

vocabulary for our children and create a purposeful, calm and inviting environment. 

If you have any of the below you would be happy to donate, or you know where we could source items that are
in good condition please speak to your class teacher / room leader. 

We are looking for ...
Old saucepans / kitchen utensils 

Wooden crates 
Electrical cable drums 

Picture frames 
Small Rugs / mats 

Baskets 

Thank you for your continued support 
Mrs Mullock ( Assistant head / EYFS Leader) 

RB - LINK
RM - LUCA

LUNCHTIME AWARDS!HEALTHY LUNCHBOXES

PANTS AND SOCKS/TIGHTS:
OUR STOCKS ARE VERY

LOW. PLEASE CAN WE HAVE
ANY DONATIONS OF NEW

OR PRELOVED SOCKS,
PANTS AND TIGHTS. THANK

YOU SO MUCH. 










